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May to July 2022 

Reading Club Conversation Group Zoom Chat 

This block NETA has enjoyed 

Summer 
NETA’s café will be open throughout summer: 12 - 2pm 
You can ask on  NETA Whats App to see who is going. 
 
There will be no groups running. 
 
Groups will begin again on 15th September 2022. 
You will receive an email with your choices to sign up. 
 

To join NETA Whats App contact: Kathy.cann@ncl.ac.uk 

NETA’s Poetry Competition 
 
Thank you to everyone who submitted 
a poem. There were some wonderful 
entries. 
Result will be out soon! 

NETA Annual General Meeting 
 
Everyone is welcome to NETA’s AGM. 
21st July 12– 1pm  
at the Aphasia Centre Newcastle University 



NETA Film Magenta Singers - Sage 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Magenta Singers sing old familiar songs, 
all members have aphasia 
For anyone out there who ever enjoyed 
singing , come and try it. Feel good about 
your voice.  
 
Led by NETA Assistant Kerry Green 
 

MAIA is a new research project based at City University. 

It aims to explore how people living with aphasia access  

museums, art galleries. 

Contact  aphasia@ncl.ac.uk if you would like more information. 

Aphasia research opportunity 




